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English Translation
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Fritz Hochwald

Miranda de Ebo, 9. 17 July 1941
Camp for Unofficial Foreigners

Dear Mr. Bredig,

After 6 weeks, | just now received your letter from May 20th with the certificate from
Minnesota. | would like to thank you, Ms. Hayn, and Professor Nord for your touching
willingness to help. | hope the desired result will be achieved in the end.

As you can see from the address, I'm back in the camp. This is probably very tragic. If your
friends are still in Portugal,
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it would be nice if they could initially send me some sugar and ham (nothing else). In case |


https://digital.sciencehistory.org/works/1n25grx

am released from the camp, could you give me their address?

| would request that you read the two enclosed letters for your own reference then then
forward them. After reading them, you will understand why | have asked you to serve as a
postman.

If Professor Nord knows scientists here, | would be very grateful if he could have someone
provide me with a scientific and compassionate reference letter. This would make my life in
the camp much easier. Best regards.

Fritz Hochwald



